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10 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 13th October 2023, Greenacre Academy will be holding a coffee afternoon in support of The World's 
Biggest Coffee Morning to raise money for both Macmillan Cancer Support and the Mental Health Foundation. 
We would like to invite you to join us for coffee and cake in the school hall between 13:00 and 14:30. This 
fundraising event will be the ideal opportunity to say hello to staff and other parents at the beginning of the school 
year.  
 
As we know Macmillan Cancer Support is a huge charity that provides amazing support at every stage for those 
who unfortunately live with cancer. All money raised helps those along the way as well as supporting research 
in to cancer care. 
 
The Mental Health Foundation works towards good mental health for all; as everyone 
knows, prevention is better than cure. Everything they do is focused on protecting people's mental 
health. 
 
In preparation for this event, we would like to ask for cake and cookie donations please. We would be thrilled to 
receive home-made and shop bought cupcakes, fruit loaves, chocolate cookies, lemon drizzle cakes and fairy 
cakes to name but a few. If we could please have the donations by Thursday 12th October that would be fantastic. 
They can be handed to your soon/ward’s form tutor or Mrs Adsett in the KS4 hub. 
 
We respectfully ask that if cakes or cookies contain nuts that they are labelled clearly. Any "free from" cakes that 
are suitable for allergy sufferers are also most welcome so everyone can enjoy a treat.  
 
To find out more about the work of Macmillan Cancer Support/ Mental Health Foundation and potential recipe 
ideas, please visit their websites: 
www.Macmillan.org.uk 
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Adsett 
FoGs Chair 
Head of Travel and Tourism 
 

http://www.macmillan.org.uk/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/

